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Note: download the PDF below and click the titles to
be taken to our online catalog.

The arrest by Jonathan Lethem --
"I picked up this book based on the (excellent)
cover and Lethem's reputation for genre-blending. It
does not disappoint." -Lucy

Best served cold by Joe Abercrombie -Cody

The blacktongue thief by Christopher Buehlman -Cody

Boyfriend material by Alexis Hall -- "Enemies to
lovers, mental health conversations, humor, and
more, this book easily made my top 5 of the year!
Luc and Oliver have the perfect idea to get through
the next couple of months of events and parties
without too much trouble, by pretending to date each
other! I loved the back-and-forth narrative shifts
that let me peek into the minds of both main
characters and experience their struggles, and
refreshingly frank discussions, surrounding their
mental health challenges." -Kayla

Convenience store woman by Sayaka Murata -- "This
short, seemingly-simple novel revolves around Keiko
Furukura, a thirty-something store clerk whose
family and friends cannot understand her lack of
ambition (for a career or 'real job', for marriage
and kids), much less her devotion to the Hiiromachi
'Smile Mart' store that gives her life purpose and
joy. Conversely, Keiko's struggles to understand and
mimic the desires, speech patterns, surface
appearance, and consumption habits of her 'normal'
coworkers and friends contains moments of sheer
tragi-comedic brilliance. Perfect for readers who
love a good anti-romance, dark humor, and odd
characters. (Bonus: the audiobook version is only 3
hours long.)" -Lucy

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:968554/$N
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:957767/ada?qu=best+served+cold&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A957767%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:987783/ada?qu=the+blacktongued+thief&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A987783%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:982625/ada?qu=boyfriend+material+alexis+hall&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A982625%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:866710/$N
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Conventionally yours by Annabeth Albert -- "Okay,
lots to appreciate here: neurodivergent characters,
LGBTQIA+, diverse characters, gamers, road-trip,
streamers, and more. Two young adults both vying to
win an upcoming gaming tournament with a huge cash
prize and a possible career opportunity. To get
there, they'll need to endure the cross-country
drive, and each other." -Kayla

Eartheater by Dolores Reyes -- "A haunting book
about a woman who discovers that she has visions of
murdered or missing people when she eats dirt." -
Amber

Every heart a doorway by Seanan McGuire -- "This
novella is what you would get if you shoved Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland, The Chronicles of Narnia,
Erin Morgenstern, and Stephen King into a blender
and pushed purée, and then dumped the contents onto
a page, chunks and all. I loved every minute of this
bite-sized terror." -Sam

The five wounds by Kirsten Valdez-Quade -- "This
book gives us a glimpse into the lives of the
Padilla family as multiple generations are
unexpectedly reunited." -Amber

Frog and Toad are doing their best by Jennie Egerdie
-- "This parody of Frog & Toad, updated for the
COVID-era, is soothing, gentle, funny, and
wonderfully illustrated. ***Note: this is a book for
adult readers*** (I mean, it would probably be fine
to read to any age, but the situations and tone are
definitely meant to soothe adults.)" -Lucy

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:964106/ada?qu=conventionally+yours&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A964106%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:970058/ada?qu=eartheater+dolores+reyes&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A970058%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:744706/ada?qu=every+heart+a+doorway&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A744706%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:978197/ada?qu=the+five+wounds&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A978197%7EILS%7E3&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:1003679/ada?qu=frog+and+toad&qf=ITEMCAT2%09Audience%091%3AADULT%09Adult&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A1003679%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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The girls at the Kingfisher Club by Genevieve
Valentine -- "This adult historical fiction novel is
a retelling of the classic Grimm fairytale 'The
Twelve Dancing Princesses', except this telling is
set in Manhattan during the Roaring 20's, when only
the most scandalous women snuck out of the house to
go dancing in speakeasies!" -Sam

The house in the cerulean sea by TJ Klune -- "What
does an amorphous blob, a gnome, a sprite, a wyvern,
a were-Pomeranian, and the child antichrist all have
in common? They all have it in for studious paper
pusher Linus Baker. Although this is an adult book,
this ALEX Award winner is also a great choice for
teens who enjoy a touch of fantasy and whimsy!" -Sam

The kiss quotient by Helen Hoang -- "A little bit of
'Pretty Woman' but so much, just more.
Neurodivergent main character, diverse characters,
funny situations, and honest conversations. The
first book in a series of romances ready to be
devoured." -Kayla

One last stop by Casey McQuiston -- "This romance is
filled with wonderfully quirky characters, the
sweetness of chosen family, and a touch of time
travel. I loved it! Getting the sensuality level
that you want in a romance is important for some
readers. If this describes you, check out the 'All
About Romance' website. It gives this title the
rating 'warm', meaning there is 'moderately explicit
sensuality'. I would probably rate this a 'warm-
plus'; just a little warmer than warm, but not all
the way to the next level of spicy-ness." -Mari

The overstory by Richard Powers -Cody

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:611550/ada?qu=the+girl+at+the+kingfisher+club&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A611550%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:949860/ada?qu=the+house+in+the+cerulean+sea&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A949860%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:867699/ada?qu=the+kiss+quotient&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A867699%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:984599/ada?qu=one+last+stop+casey+mcquiston&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A984599%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:869784/ada?qu=the+overstory&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A869784%7EILS%7E3&h=8
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Piranesi by Susanna Clarke -- "An infinite, tide-
swept labyrinth lined with statues is the setting
for this novel, in which the main character seeks
out the secrets of this place and his past." -Alice

Prince of fools by Mark Lawrence -Cody

The rage of dragons by Evan Winter -Cody

Refining fire by Tracie Peterson -Peter

Rosaline Palmer takes the cake by Alexis Hall -- "Do
you enjoy watching The Great British Bakeoff? If so,
this fun romance is for you! Rosaline Palmer is a
contestant on Bake Expectations and isn't looking
for love, but when baking from the heart, anything
can happen." -Kayla

Sixteen ways to defend a walled city by KJ Parker -
Cody

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:970269/ada?qu=piranesi&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A970269%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:624798/ada?qu=prince+of+fools&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A624798%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:918596/ada?qu=the+rage+of+dragons&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A918596%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:680101/ada?qu=refining+fire&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A680101%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:987749/ada?qu=rosaline+palmer+takes+the+cake&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A987749%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:951645/ada?qu=sixteen+ways+to+defend+a+walled+city&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A951645%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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The charm offensive by Alison Cochrun -- "Fans of
The Bachelor style television series may just fall
in love with this behind-the-scenes romance. Dev is
trying to help Charlie get his happily-ever-after,
and when the sparks begin to fly on-set, anything
can happen." -Kayla

A court of silver flames by Sarah J Maas -Cristal

Felix ever after by Kacen Callender -- "Felix Love
is a talented artist trying to make it through art
school when his world crashes around him. He walks
into school one day and finds that someone has put
up posters of him before transitioning along with
his deadname. While looking for payback, Felix goes
on a journey of self-discovery in all his
relationships, with his father, his classmates, and
his friends. Reader, beware to have your
heartstrings pulled." -Kayla

Instructions for dancing by Nicola Yoon -- "Evie
Thomas is still coming to terms with her parents'
separation when a chance encounter with a mysterious
stranger leaves her with the ability to see how
every relationship around her will end. For the
already cynical Evie, this seems like a sign that
every relationship is eventually doomed to fail, but
when she meets the passionate 'say yes to life'
Xavier, Evie is forced to question whether the highs
of love are worth the lows of loss in the end.
[Audiobook highly recommended.]" -Sam

Lock in by John Scalzi -- "Perhaps a little closer
to current events than I had originally expected,
this science fiction explores a not-so-distant
future where a disease causes folks to be locked
into their bodies and have network-connected
electronic bodies." -Kayla

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:994228/ada?qu=the+charm+offensive&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A994228%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:976647/ada?qu=a+court+of+silver+flames&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A976647%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:964211/ada?qu=felix+ever+after&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A964211%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:988891/ada?qu=instructions+for+dancing&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A988891%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:632818/ada?qu=lock+in+john+scalzi&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A632818%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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laughed out loud so much while reading this book.
Perhaps a little over-the-top, it was great fun
reading about the culture clashes in this romance
between the First Son and the Prince. I'll never
forget the turkeys..." -Kayla

The Scorpio races by Maggie Stiefvater -- "Puck
loves the island, her family, and her pony, Dove.
With her parents gone and her older brother
threatening to leave for the mainland, Puck bravely
(and perhaps a little recklessly) volunteers to ride
in the famous Scorpio races.....the first female
ever to do so. Will she be victorious and win the
purse? Or will one of the treacherous man-eating
water horses drag her to a watery grave? Join Puck
on her adventure as she breaks with tradition in
this courageous tale of love and danger." -Tammy

A wizard's guide to defensive baking by T Kingfisher
-- "When I heard that the main character's familiar
was a sourdough starter, I was hooked. This was a
delight. I will read everything that T Kingfisher
ever writes" -Mari

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:915359/ada?qu=red+white+and+royal+blue&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A915359%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:471714/ada?qu=the+scorpio+races&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A471714%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:993436/ada?qu=a+wizard%27s+guide+to+baking&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A993436%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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The king and the sea by Heinz Janisch -- "Described
as '21 extremely short stories', each page explores
a king interacting with his environment. This book
is funny and thoughtful with very unique
illustrations." -Amber

Teal by Renée Galvin -Cody

The wild robot by Peter Brown -Cody

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:713992/ada?qu=the+king+and+the+sea&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A713992%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:909686/ada?qu=teal+galvin&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A909686%7EILS%7E0&dt=list&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:756537/ada?qu=the+wild+robot&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A756537%7EILS%7E0&dt=list&rt=false%7C%7C%7CTITLE%7C%7C%7CTitle&h=8
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Hat tricks by Satoshi Kitamura -- "This picture book
is a delight!  Hattie, a rabbit magician, creates a
guessing game as readers try and predict what will
come out of her hat next." -Mari

Hidden wonders by Walter Wick -- "I recently
rediscovered my childhood passion for 'I Spy' books
through this dazzling new collection of picture
puzzles by Walter Wick, one of the co-creators
behind the series. Every page here is a feast for
the eyes, deeply immersing you in worlds both small
and large." -Alice

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:987557/ada?qu=hat+tricks&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A987557%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:984561/ada?qu=hidden+wonders&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A984561%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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The adventure zone by The McElroy Family [adult] --
"This graphic novel, based on the podcast by the
same name, is a magical and raucous escapade where
three brothers introduce their father to the world
of DND. Needless to say, extremely entertaining
hijinks ensue." -Kayla

The bug club by Elise Gravel [juvenile] -- "This
non-fiction graphic novel in our juvenile collection
is packed with adorable illustrations, fascinating
facts, and a nice bit of silliness." -Mari

Check, please!, book one: #hockey by Ngozi Ukazu
[young adult] -- "Meet Eric 'Bitty' Bittle, former
figure skater, avid pie baker, and the newest member
of Samwell University's hockey team! Through the
lens of his internet vlog, readers will be
introduced to a whole cast of hopeful, boisterous,
and competitive college students as they experience
victories and defeats, navigate family drama, and
learn how to function as a team on the ice." -Sam

Cherry magic! Thirty years of virginity can make you
a wizard?! by Yuu Toyota [young adult] -- "Oh my
gosh, super cute! On his 30th birthday, Adachi has
suddenly gained the power to hear the thoughts of
people he comes into physical contact with. Much to
his surprise, one of his coworkers has a serious
crush on him! Adachi is very shy and nervous, so how
will he respond to this? You'll have to read to find
out!" -Kayla

Harleen by Stjepan Sejic [adult] -Cristal

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:884605/ada?qu=the+adventure+zone&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A884605%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:981779/ada?qu=the+bug+club&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A981779%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:894485/ada?qu=Check%2C+Please&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A894485%7EILS%7E3&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fERC_5732_1611$002f0$002f5732_1611:OVERDRIVE:42acda45-4b5b-4c75-955e-ae3d6fdf4d8a/ada?qu=cherry+magic&d=ent%3A%2F%2FERC_5732_1611%2F0%2F5732_1611%3AOVERDRIVE%3A42acda45-4b5b-4c75-955e-ae3d6fdf4d8a%7EERC_ST_DEFAULT%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:977527/ada?qu=harleen+sejic&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A977527%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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Heartstopper by Alice Oseman [young adult] --
"Charlie and Nick are very good friends, working on
figuring themselves out in this sweet and tender
graphic novel series. Quick read, and I smiled my
way through the entire thing." -Kayla

In. by Will McPhail [adult] -- "An emotional
rollercoaster of a story about loneliness and trying
to find friendship and connection as an adult.
McPhail is a master of illustrating facial
expressions!" -Amber

Komi can’t communicate by Tomohito Oda [young adult]
-Jonathan

Long way down by Jason Reynolds [young adult]--
"'Long Way Down' is a powerful depiction of the
emotional journey of a young man dealing with a
sudden loss. I strongly encourage reading both
versions for a deeper experience." -Kayla

Manga lover's Tokyo travel guide by Evangeline Neo
[young adult] -Cristal

Papaya salad by Elisa Macellari [adult] -- "At a
family meal a great uncle tells the story of his
time as part of the Thai diplomatic corps during
WWII. Beautifully illustrated." -Amber

Snapdragon by Kat Leyh [juvenile] --"Snapdragon is a
little bit different from the rest of the kids at
school, but she finds a place to belong when she
befriends the town witch, who makes a living
assembling the bones of roadkill into delicate works
of art that can be sold online. Sure it's creepy,
but it's also cool! In the process, Snap unearths a
family legacy that was more than she thought
possible." -Sam

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:1002413/ada?qu=hearstopper&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A1002413%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:990598/ada?qu=in+will+mcphail&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A990598%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:954124/ada?qu=komi+can%27t+communicate&rw=12&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A954124%7EILS%7E14&isd=true&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:840892/ada?qu=long+way+down&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A840892%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:943324/ada?qu=manga+lover%27s+tokyo+travel+guide&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A943324%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:973180/ada?qu=papaya+salad&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A973180%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fERC_5732_1611$002f0$002f5732_1611:OVERDRIVE:1837d280-a9e7-418e-906a-8a04a0ee1405/ada?qu=snapdragon+kate+leyh&d=ent%3A%2F%2FERC_5732_1611%2F0%2F5732_1611%3AOVERDRIVE%3A1837d280-a9e7-418e-906a-8a04a0ee1405%7EERC_ST_DEFAULT%7E0&h=8
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Skyward, vol. 1 by Joe Henderson [young adult] --
"Willa was only a baby the day gravity disappeared
and her mother (and most of the world) floated off
into space. Twenty years later, Willa's father
thinks he knows how to set things right, but not
everyone is so excited for gravity to come back, and
some people are willing to kill to protect their new
lives." -Sam

Star wars: lost stars, vols. 1-3 by Claudia Gray &
Yuusaka Komiyama [young adult] -Cristal

They called us enemy by George Takei [young adult] 
 -- "George Takei, yes, that George Takei, shares
his experiences living in a Japanese internment camp
as a child. The illustrations allow the reader to
really connect with the not-so-subtle subtext of the
jokes and situations that his family, friends, and
neighbors experienced. Takei was able to place his
story into history while making it more accessible
for the reader." -Kayla

The wanderer by Peter Van den Ende [juvenile] -- "A
beautifully illustrated wordless book about a paper
boat's adventures." -Amber

The witch boy by Molly Knox Ostertag [juvenile] --
"Aster was raised knowing that shapeshifting is for
boys and witchcraft is for girls, but he can't get
the hang of shapeshifting. Instead, he seems to have
a knack for witchcraft, and when the rest of the
boys begin to mysteriously disappear, Aster must
call on his forbidden powers and break with
tradition to save his family." -Sam

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:941658/ada?qu=skyward+vol+1&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A941658%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:715097/ada?qu=star+wars+lost+stars&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A715097%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:928645/ada?qu=they+called+us+enemy&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A928645%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:972943/ada?qu=the+wanderer+peter+van+den+ende&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A972943%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:865160/ada?qu=the+witch+boy&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A865160%7EILS%7E1&h=8
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The Barbizon by Paulina Bren -- "You might not have
heard the name of the Barbizon before, but readers
of Sylvia Plath's The Bell Jar will recognize the
setting.  Plath's novel was based on her experiences
staying at the Barbizon while an intern at
Mademoiselle magazine.  The women-only hotel was
also home to host of other famous women such as
Grace Kelley, Joan Crawford, Eudora Welty, Joan
Didion, and many others.  This is a fascinating
history of an iconic hotel and the pivotal role it
played in the lives of many women during a very
different time." -Lily

The beginner's guide to Stoicism by Matthew J Van
Natta -Chris

The book of mythical beasts & magical creatures by
Stephen Krensky -Cristal

Cascadia revealed by Daniel Matthews -Chris

Come fly the world by Julia Cooke -- "I came across
this book unexpectedly, and realized this is a
subject I never knew I wanted to know more about. 
 This book follows several stewardesses (it was
women-only in those days) through their careers
flying for Pam Am during the height of the jet set
era.  Heavily restricted in their appearance (the
airline even chose what hairstyles they could have
and eye makeup they could wear), these women
nevertheless found themselves living adventuresome
lives in all corners of the globe, sometimes finding
more freedom during their travels than they could
have found at home." -Lily

East by Meera Sodha -- "Everything I made from this
book was delicious! After checking it out multiple
times, I finally bought my own copy." -Amber

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:978184/ada?qu=the+barbizon&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A978184%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:944787/ada?qu=stoicism&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A944787%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:994479/ada?qu=The+book+of+mythical+beasts+%26+magical+creatures&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A994479%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:986997/ada?qu=cascadia+revealed&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A986997%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:977728/ada?qu=Come+fly+the+world&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A977728%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:975756/ada?qu=east+meera+sodha&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A975756%7EILS%7E1&h=8
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Finding the mother tree by Suzanna Simard -- "Highly
recommend for fans of ecology, science writing, and
feminist memoir. Simard's studies of how trees
communicate, support each other, and adapt to
changing environmental factors has inspired a
generation of foresters, ecologists and
conservationists. As an author, she's not afraid to
get into the nitty-gritty details of forestry and
field work, academia, motherhood, and surviving
cancer." -Lucy

The hill we climb by Amanda Gorman -Chris

Home baked by Alia Voltz -- "In this unusual memoir,
Voltz writes about her unconventional upbringing in
the counterculture of 1970s San Franciso. Her
parents are two loveable but flawed characters,
psychics who run an illicit "magic brownie"
business, and this book is both a memoir of them and
a love letter to San Franciso. I loved this book:
it's funny, filled with wild adventures and
fascinating characters, and is also rather
heartbreaking as the wild and crazy 1970s eventually
give way to the start of the AIDS epidemic." -Lily

How to blow up a pipeline by Andreas Malm -- "Got
your attention? This book is a short and engaging
dissection of nonviolence within the climate justice
movements, where that philosophy has led the
movement, and how similar movements (past and
present) have made progress. I found it terribly
interesting, especially the moral case Malm makes.
If anything, I’d say he pulls his punches where he
could have been more direct in his thesis." -Alice

How to wash the dishes by Peter Miller -- "This
concise homage to the act of washing up blends
practical advice with more meditative musings."    
 -Lucy

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:981354/ada?qu=finding+the+mother+tree&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A981354%7EILS%7E3&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fERC_5732_1611$002f0$002f5732_1611:OVERDRIVE:79b9326f-019d-49d9-b30b-aabc9e5b929c/ada?qu=inaugural+poem&d=ent%3A%2F%2FERC_5732_1611%2F0%2F5732_1611%3AOVERDRIVE%3A79b9326f-019d-49d9-b30b-aabc9e5b929c%7EERC_ST_DEFAULT%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:952479/ada?qu=Volz%2C+Alia&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A952479%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:999558/ada?qu=andreas+malm&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A999558%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:957388/$N
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The indifferent stars above by Daniel James Brown -
Chris

An indigenous peoples' history of the  United States
by Roxanne Dunbar-Ortiz -Cody

The Jakarta method by Vincent Bevins -- "In 1960,
Indonesia had the third largest communist party in
the world and was the center of a blossoming "third
world" (then an entirely positive term) movement,
uniting formerly colonized nations in the struggle
for independence and human dignity. Then, in 1965, a
US-supported military coup ended all of it, killing
over a million people and sending shockwaves across
the globe. Once I picked this book up, I couldn't
put it down. It's probably one of the most important
things I've ever read, and I can't recommend it
highly enough." -Alice

Marxist Leninist perspectives on Black Liberation
and socialism by Frank Chapman -- "This book,
written by a formerly imprisoned Black Panther, is
refreshingly unapologetic. Covering a period between
roughly the 18th Century and the end of the second
World War, it uncovers a rich history of cross-
pollination, tension, and solidarity between the
movements towards communism and towards Black
Liberation." -Alice

Move your DNA by Katy Bowman -Bernard

Salad for president by Julia Sherman -- "Art! Salad!
This is such a fun concept for a cookbook. Sherman
shares her own recipes, but also interviews artists
about their work and includes a few unique recipes
from them as well." -Amber

Tecumseh and the prophet by Peter Cozzens -Chris

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:376463/ada?qu=the+indifferent+stars+above&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A376463%7EILS%7E3&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:943321/ada?qu=an+indigenous+peoples+history&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A943321%7EILS%7E0&dt=list&rt=false%7C%7C%7CTITLE%7C%7C%7CTitle&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fERC_5732_1611$002f0$002f5732_1611:OVERDRIVE:86087e45-533f-4236-aae5-6616f95ddcf9/ada?qu=the+jakarta+method&d=ent%3A%2F%2FERC_5732_1611%2F0%2F5732_1611%3AOVERDRIVE%3A86087e45-533f-4236-aae5-6616f95ddcf9%7EERC_ST_DEFAULT%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:985824/ada?qu=black+liberation&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A985824%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:947098/ada?qu=move+your+dna&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A947098%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fERC_5732_1611$002f0$002f5732_1611:OVERDRIVE:ea360132-95ea-40d9-af2c-3459fd10baf1/ada?qu=salad+for+president&d=ent%3A%2F%2FERC_5732_1611%2F0%2F5732_1611%3AOVERDRIVE%3Aea360132-95ea-40d9-af2c-3459fd10baf1%7EERC_ST_DEFAULT%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:966800/ada?qu=tecumseh+and+the+prophet&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A966800%7EILS%7E0&h=8
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Think like a stoic by Massimo Pigliucci -Chris

Tibetan peach pie by Tom Robbins -Cody

The Tumwater we never knew by Don Trosper -Chris

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:992074/ada?qu=stoic+philosophy+dvd&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A992074%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:620995/ada?qu=tibetan+peach+pie&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A620995%7EILS%7E2&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:1001757/ada?qu=don+trosper+tumwater&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A1001757%7EILS%7E3&h=8
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The Cold Blue -Chris

Eat Drink Man Woman -Amber

First Cow -Chris

Jim Gaffigan: Quality Time -Cristal

Martha  -- "Famed for her photos in "Subway Art"
that document the early NY graffiti scene, Martha
Cooper's approach to photography runs counter to
commonplace ideas about "art" and "artists"; this
would make an excellent double-feature with "Kusama:
Infinity Life and Art of Yayoi Kusama" (another
great doc about a female artist, available to check
out on dvd or through Kanopy streaming)." -Lucy

Mouse Hunt  -- "A lot of people don't like Mouse
Hunt, the 1997 slapstick about two estranged
brothers (Nathan Lane and Lee Evans) who inherit
their deceased father's string factory and mansion,
who subsequently drive themselves to pieces trying
to evict the mouse who lives there. I am not one of
those people." -Alice

Phantom of the Paradise -- "Step aside, 'Rocky
Horror', there's a new (old) girl in town. It's the
1974 meta rock opera retelling of “Faust” (the
European folk story of a man selling his soul to the
devil) with shades of Phantom of the Opera. And yes,
it's precisely as unhinged as it sounds. Did Brian
de Palma sell his eternal soul to make this film?
It's not for me to say...but signs point to yes!"  -
Alice

Secret Mind of Slime -- "Learning about how slime
molds can make decisions and "think" without a
"brain" really helped me feel more optimistic during
the pandemic." -Lucy

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:958502/ada?qu=cold+blue&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A958502%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:204927/ada?qu=eat+drink+man+woman&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A204927%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:966962/ada?qu=first+cow&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A966962%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:978863/ada?qu=jim+gaffigan+quality+time&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A978863%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://www.kanopy.com/product/martha
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:945556/ada?qu=mouse+hunt&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A945556%7EILS%7E0&rt=false%7C%7C%7CTITLE%7C%7C%7CTitle&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:967607/ada?qu=phantom+of+the+paradise&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A967607%7EILS%7E0&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:975215/$N
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Video Bread -- "I found this completely at random on
our shelves, and it fully lives up to its title.
Video Bread is a video about BREAD. Specifically,
how does one make it? In a world oversaturated with
online recipe tutorials, where empires are built on
crafting the most algorithmically correct cooking
videos, there is something downright pastoral about
a Seattle-area man creating an instructional tape
(now transferred to DVD) on how to make bread in the
1990s. Don’t ask me to explain it any more than
that." -Alice

Wild Zero -- "This cult movie from 1999 mixes equal
parts 'Rock & Roll Highschool' with 'Repo Man' and
B-movie horror/monster special effects; Bonus: the
romantic plotline is waaaaay ahead of its time (in a
good way)." -Lucy

https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:625997/ada?qu=video+bread&d=ent%3A%2F%2FSD_ILS%2F0%2FSD_ILS%3A625997%7EILS%7E1&h=8
https://search.trl.org/client/en_US/default/search/detailnonmodal/ent:$002f$002fSD_ILS$002f0$002fSD_ILS:920884/$N
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Remember the Future by Dr. Sure's Unusual
Practice
New Age Record by Fitness Womxn
No Outside by Fugitive Bubble
Soup For My Family by Lysol
Jimmy by Meal
Grown-ups by Pencildive
Wirt Schon Wieder by Ponys Auf Pump
Spiral Unfolds by Predator
Una Vida Vulgar by Rata Negra

Spirit World Field Guide by Aesop Rock

The Marfa Tapes by Jack Ingram, Miranda Lambert,
and Jon Randall [available from some libraries
with Freegal]

Done Disappeared

Here be dragons. For various reasons, unlike the
rest of the picks here, the following staff picks
cannot be found in our catalog. Finding them is
(mostly) left as an exercise to the reader...

   --------------*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*--------------
MUSIC:

Lucy:

Cody:

Chris:

PODCASTS:

Cody:

https://www.rollingstone.com/music/music-country/marfa-tapes-miranda-lambert-texas-1165585/
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Blowback Podcast, Season 2

Star Wars: The Bad Batch
Dune (2021)
Shadow and Bone

Night in the woods -- "This is a game about
coming home and growing up, about personal and
collective trauma in a small (fictional)
Pennsylvania town. It's also a game where you
play as a cute black cat named Mae and jump
around town talking to other funny animal people
and reconnecting with old friends. This game has
the range!"

Samorost 3 -- "A space gnome explores various
planets while uncovering an ancient story through
a series of puzzles. This was such a delightful
game to play!"

Alice:

STREAMING VIDEO:

Cristal:

VIDEOGAMES:

Alice:

Amber:

   --------------*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*--------------

Thank you to our patrons. And thank you to the staff
of the Tumwater Timberland Library, especially those
who contributed to this booklet. See you in 2022 <3





thanks




